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Mr. William Bryant, Nominating Committee Chair
C/0 Dominic Sims, CEO

International Code Council

900 Montclair Road

Birmingham, AL 35213

April 30, 2021

Mr. Bryant and Members of the Nominating Committee:

On behalf of the Maine Fire Chiefs’ Association, a Chapter of the ICC, | am writing in
support of Benjamin Breadmore for the ICC Board of Directors.

Our organization and our Chapter interact with The Maine Building Officials &
Inspectors Association on a regular basis. Since he began serving on the Executive
Board, then as President of the Maine Building Official & Inspectors Association, many

of our recent interactions and endeavors have included Mr. Breadmore.

Mr. Breadmore has always emanated energy and enthusiasm that embraces those
around him. He demonstrates a passion for safety and the code process.

We sincerely feel that Mr. Breadmore would be an asset to The ICC Board of Directors.
We ask that you give him strong consideration and your support!

Sincerely,
Darrell White
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